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Compliance Statement on PFAS 
 
Recently we have received a number of inquiries concerning per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS).  
 
With this letter we would like to inform you that we do not produce the materials used for your design 
and/or specification. The resin is selected solely by you, the Customer, based on your design and/or 
specification requirements. We encourage you to review the resin Safety Data Sheet (SDS) or reference the 
CAS Registry Number® (CAS RN®) to determine the suitability for your application.  
 
Biogeneral, Inc. obtains the resin from upstream suppliers, and does not conduct additional testing. We do 
not intentionally add PFAS materials in any of our manufacturing process.  
 
Packaging used may contain PFAS as identified by the EPA 40 CFR Part 705, please contact us for more 
information.  
 
Please understand that we cannot complete any customer forms for legal reasons. Biogeneral, Inc. is solely 
responsible for extruding resin to your design and/or specification.  
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